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January 25, 1982 

Ms. Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE, Local 1 
202 - 6383 Memorial Road 
University of British Columbia 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6T IW5 

Dear Ms. Bice: 

Your letter regarding the December 21st memorandum from Doctors Courtemanche, 
Gellman, Korn and Grant to members of the medical staff has been referred to 
me for reply. 

The statement to which you refer concerns the unions other than the Hospital 
Employees' Union which are certified to represent Vancouver General Hospital 
employees i.e., the British Columbia Nurses' Union, the Health Sciences Assoc-
iation, the Professional Association of Residents and Internes and the Inter-
national Union of Operating Engineers. AUCE would not be consulted by the 
hospital in any case because V.G.H. employs no AUCE members. Your position 
regarding the crossing of picket lines would be more appropriately conveyed 
to your members' Employer, the University of British Columbia. 

Yours very truly, 
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cc: Dr. A.O. Courtemanche 
Dr. 0. 0. Gellman 
Dr. G. W. Korn 
Dr. I.M. Grant 
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